
 
 
 
 
 
January 23, 2007 
          Collins Construction 
          Michael Collins  

      7280 Tiki Avenue 
 Cincinnati, OH 45243 

 
 
 
Basloe, Levin & Cuccaro, Ltd. Adjusters International 
126 Business Park Drive 
Utica, New York 13502 
 
Dear Sirs; 
      I want to thank your firm for all the professional representation you gave my 
family and I during our loss to our apartment building. 
      John Bonfiglioli went above and beyond with thoroughness and attention to 
details. I am a General Contractor and I know the work he put into this claim. 
      When I was first contacted by Adjusters International I was a bit skeptical to 
hire a public adjuster, but in the end it was the best move I could have made.  My 
settlement was far greater than expected. 
      As I live in Cincinnati, Ohio and my fire loss was in Walton, New York, I 
didn’t have first hand communication.  John did a tremendous job for us keeping us 
informed weekly/daily as the settlement unfolded. 
      I would never have received what we settled for if I had handled the loss on my 
own.  Again, a sincere thank you to you and your company. 
 
              Best Regards, 
 
 
 
              Michael A. Collins 
              Collins Construction 
 
 


